
What is happening in Nursery 

this week? 

10th May 2021 

Literacy 
We are reading the story of ‘Mr 

Gumpy’s Motor Car’ this week. 

We will also be learning names 

of different transport and 

clapping the syllables. 

Maths  
We are looking 

at the number 

four this week.  

The children will be making 

vehicles out of paper using 

different shapes. 

We will be counting the wheels 

on different vehicles and 

finding out which ones have 

the most. 

Topic 

 

We are continuing our Topic of ‘Journeys’ 

this week, and we will be using words to 

describe different vehicles and what they 

are used for. 

The children will be making tracks with 

cars and paint. We will be developing 

language such as curved, straight, and 

wavy.  

 

 Other information 
Please can we remind that children 

should be wearing studded earrings 

only, not hoops.  Thank you for your 

co-operation. 

 

 

Thank you for continuing to help keep our school safe by following the current social 

distancing guidelines. Please can we remind all adults to wear a face covering when 

dropping off and collecting children from Nursery. 


